Dear Friends of MUW,

The 2021-22 Stronger Together Campaign is in the books! At
this point, our total raised is $1,302,176! Staff is hard at work
finalizing and logging all the workplace campaigns and
individual gifts. Stay tuned for the final number in a few weeks!

Whatever the final number is, we humbly thank you, our
community, for all of your support, encouragement and
enthusiasm. From the Employee Campaign Coordinators who
rally the troops at workplaces, to volunteers who make follow
up and thank you calls, and to the individuals who drop by our
office to personally deliver checks, we owe a debt of gratitude
to all of you. We are so proud to be a part of this generous

Monadnock Region! The Stronger Together
Campaign is 89% to goal
with $1,302,176 raised to
our goal of $1,462,000!

Donate now!
We would like to especially thank our General Campaign Co-
Chairs Danya Landis, Karen Peterson, and Beth Wood for
helping us get the word out and making the Stronger Together

campaign festive through philanthropy cocktails and dine-in
specials in Keene and Peterborough. We thank you for your
appearances at the Kick-Off and Flash Mob in September, all
the time you spent drumming up support for the campaign on
the Dan Mitchell and Chris Coates shows, and for taking time to
make thank you calls. We couldn’t have asked for a better team
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to represent MUW!

Our Campaign Cabinet and Loaned Employees also deserve

special recognition. Thank you for all you did to make the
Stronger Together Campaign a success through your tireless
efforts!

Finally, I'd like to give a special shout out to our Board of
Directors. You were with us every step of the way: planning
events, spearheading the flamingo campaign, making additional
gifts for challenge grants, and sharing our message on social
media and with friends and colleagues.

| feel so grateful to know and work with so many kind and
caring people. Thank you one and all for making the Stronger
Together Campaign a success!

Sincerely,
Liz LaRose, President

You are now able to look
up past issues of this
newsletter!

Click here to see prior
issues from 2021!

PLEASE NOTE:

With the importance of social
distancing, we are limiting the
number of hours that our staff
come into the office to process
gifts received via US Mail. We
are asking donors to use our
safe, secure donation portal
whenever possible. However,
we gratefully accept checks
from anyone who prefers to
donate in that manner and we
will ensure that they are
processed in a timely manner.
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